
 

 
 
 

 
June 24, 2020 

 
The Honorable Steven Mnuchin  
Secretary of the Treasury 
Department of the Treasury 
1500 Pennsylvania Ave NW 
Washington, DC 20220  
 
Dear Secretary Mnuchin: 
 
We write to request timely assistance in resolving the difficulties many of our constituents are               
presently facing with the Economic Impact Payments (EIP). We want to bring to your attention               
concerns expressed by many of our caseworkers who are supporting constituents seeking to             
receive EIP support. To that end, we urge you to expand the lines of communication between                
congressional offices and the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) to assist constituents with EIP.  
 
We recognize Americans entitled to EIP can, at the minimum, receive financial reprieve in 2021               
when they file their 2020 tax returns. That said, distressed households are depending on these               
critical funds at this very moment.  
 
On May 18, 2020, our offices were provided with a new congressional email box that offered                
support in addressing our constituents’ inquiries regarding issues with the EIP. Since then, the              
responses have either been inefficient to questions posed or have halted. This current practice has               
left many of our constituents without any other recourse to access their EIP.  
 
Our ability to address our constituents’ questions must not be diminished by insufficient             
practices or responses, especially during this critical time, where many are struggling day-to-day             
to provide for their families financially.  
 
We urge you to address these concerns so that our constituents can easily access the money they                 
desperately need during these challenging times. The expansion of lines of communication            
between our congressional offices and the IRS would improve the success of EIP and the ability                
to assist constituents during these difficult circumstances. 
 



Sincerely,  
 

 
 

/s/ 
J. LUIS CORREA 
Member of Congress  

EARL BLUMENAUER 
Member of Congress 

 
/s/  /s/ 

G. K. BUTTERFIELD 
Member of Congress  

TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 

 
/s/  /s/ 

JUDY CHU 
Member of Congress  

GILBERT R. CISNEROS, JR. 
Member of Congress 

 
/s/  /s/ 

YVETTE D. CLARKE 
Member of Congress  

JOE COURTNEY 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

JASON CROW 
Member of Congress  

SUSAN A. DAVIS 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

DIANA DEGETTE 
Member of Congress  

ANNA G. ESHOO 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

SYLVIA R. GARCIA 
Member of Congress  

JARED GOLDEN 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

JOSH GOTTHEIMER 
Member of Congress  

DENNY HECK 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

WILLIAM R. KEATING 
Member of Congress  

JOSEPH P. KENNEDY III 
Member of Congress 

   



/s/ 
RO KHANNA 
Member of Congress  

/s/ 
ANN KIRKPATRICK 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

RICK LARSEN 
Member of Congress  

JOHN B. LARSON 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

AL LAWSON 
Member of Congress  

BARBARA LEE 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress  

CAROLYN B. MALONEY 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

STEPHANIE MURPHY 
Member of Congress  

GRACE F. NAPOLITANO 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

TOM O'HALLERAN 
Member of Congress  

JIMMY PANETTA 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

SCOTT PETERS 
Member of Congress  

DAVID E. PRICE 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

MAX ROSE 
Member of Congress  

HARLEY ROUDA 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

TIM RYAN 
Member of Congress  

BRADLEY S. SCHNEIDER 
Member of Congress 

/s/  /s/ 

BRAD SHERMAN 
Member of Congress  

ADAM SMITH 
Member of Congress 

   



/s/ 
DAVID TRONE 
Member of Congress  

/s/ 
JUAN VARGAS 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


